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Leslie Oster <leslie@auroraprovisions.com> Sat, May 20, 2017 at 8:15 AM

To: John Brennan <brennanj@portlandmaine.gov>

Leslie Oster
General Manager
Aurara Provisions

Begin forwarded message:

From: Paul <metalgod213@Hlve.com>

Date: May 20, 2017 at 6:49:16 AM EDT

To: "leslie@auroraprovisions.com” <leslie@auroraprovisions.com>
Subject: LETTER OF COMPLIANCE

LEBEL'S SHEET METAL
5/20/17

221 LINCOLN ST.
LEWISTON, ME 04240
TEL: 207-782-2235

RE: LETTER OF COMPLIANCE / AURORA PROVISIONS
To whom if may concern:

Lebel's Sheet Metal acknowledges that to the best of our knowledge has performed all
work on the installation of a hood system at Aurora Provisions in Portland Maine was
done in accordance with NFPA98 Codes for Kitchen Exhaust. Hood is a Captive-Aire
complete with lights, filters and a UL Listed Up-blast fan with hinge kit. All duct-work
was 16ga. all welded construction and fire wrapped with Fire-master insulation for a
zero clearance to combustibles.

Final approval was done during final inspection by City of Portiand and Fire Chief.

Please call with any questions regarding this project: 207-576-1863
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